
                  
 
 

 
Response to information request from  

 
 
3 August 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email dated 29 June requesting information about transfer stations.  
 
The Council is happy to provide the following responses: 
 
How many Waste Transfer Stations are there within your area? (please list) 
GoreDC Response: There is only one transfer station in our District, the Gore Transfer Station.  
 
What materials are they permitted to handle?  
GoreDC Response: The Gore Transfer Station is permitted to handle household waste, glass,and 
scrap metal. 
 
How far are they away from any residential zoned sections? 
GoreDC Response: The transfer station entrance is about 400m from the nearest residential zoned 
section. 
 
Which was established first - Nearest Residential sections or Waste Station?  
GoreDC Response: The nearest residential sections, which are on the other side of SH1, were 
established first. 
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of the 
Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Sonia Gerken 
GM Communications & Customer Support 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



